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NEWBORN INSURANCE REMINDER

Congratulations on your new bundle of joy! This is an exciting time for you so we’d like to give you a
reminder for the well-being of your newborn:

e Don’t forget to add your newborn to your health insurance policy

e Your policy does not automatically include your newborn

e Some policies will not cover hospital or office visits unless your newborn is added
within the first 30 days of birth

Depending on how you are insured, adding your baby could be as simple as updating your
plan through your insurer’s website or mobile app., calling them or you may need to contact
the health plan director at your workplace or spouse’s workplace.

When adding your newborn to your insurance plan, please confirm that you are In- Network
with our providers and that that eligibility begins on your child’s date of birth.

e If it is an ADVOCATE HMO plan, please make sure to select Site # 302 Advocate Christ
Hospital and select one of our Doctor’s names. Please tell the Insurance company that
your child must be linked to the Advocate site.

Please do not delay, visits and treatment that fall after 30 day grace period many not be
covered and you will be responsible. It is very important to contact your insurance right away!

If you have questions about insurance coverage in general, please feel free to reach out to
our billing office.
Thank You and Congratulations!
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